
Dr. Kurihara and Mr. Fujita move out
Dr. Kurihara and Mr. Fujita will be moving out of Tokunaga Group. Dr. Kurihara will 
join Yaguchi Laboratory, Department of Physics, Faculty of Science and 
Technology, Tokyo University of Science as an Assistant Professor in April 2022. 
Mr. Fujita received his master's degree from the Department of Physics, Graduate 
School of Science, the University of Tokyo, for his thesis entitled "Magnetic-field-
induced Semimetal-Semiconductor transitions in Bi1−xSbx alloys. We wish them 
both further success in their future endeavors.

The followings are the message from Dr. Kurihara.
“I would like to thank Prof. Tokunaga and all the 
people at the high field facility for their great 
support over the past four years, starting in April 
2018. I will continue to make full use of my 
expertise in ultrasonic measurement to advance 
my research at the Tokyo University of Science. I 
would also like to make use of ultrasonics in my 
research and the education of students.”


